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To whom it may concern,  

 

I am writing to oppose SB 1076. I am a lifetime breeder, exhibitor, and professional 

trainer of sport dogs. I also work in veterinary medicine full time as a technician. I feel 

that my experience is extremely relevant.  

 

Each time legislation attempts to intervene in matters it does not understand, the 

animals are the ones that suffer. Education of the public is the answer, not more 

control. Pushing breeders and livestock producers to go through more struggle will 

cause more harm not only to the animals, but to the people who love them.  

 

As well as this opposition, the vagueness of where the funds would go from this 

licensing procedure is incredibly vague, and I see nowhere that the resources for 

inspection would be well allocated.  

 

Regards,  

Michaela Langston  

Canine Professional  

 


